
 

Newsletter 15th December 2023 

Every lesson counts  - your child must attend school every single day for 

the best chance of success! 

 



Our best attending classes this week are: 

 

1st Violet                 98.5%  

2nd Emerald           96.1%  

3rd Topaz                 96% 

 

National Average attendance this week is 95%. Our attendance is continuing to improve! Well done for 

giving your children the very best start for their academic success!  

Headteacher's Message 

 



Dear Families 

Thank you very much to all the parents and carers who came along to our family workshops for Years 1 

and 2 this week. It was also wonderful to join families to watch the Nursery class Nativity performance 

on Friday. 

Please remember to complete the Form https://forms.office.com/e/h9nEiz65GD if you are planning to 

attend the Singalongs on Monday or Wednesday next week. This will allow us to let people know if not 

enough seating will be available for any of the performances. 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Mrs Jabeen at the end of the term as she moves onto a new opportunity.  From 

January, Ochre class  will be taught by Miss Nightingale who has been part of the Year 4 teaching team 

throughout this term. Next week, Miss Nightingale will be spending time getting to know her new class. 

We also say farewell to Mr McIntosh at the end of term as he takes on an exciting new role at another 

setting. We wish him all the best for the future and I'm sure you will join me in saying that he has made a 

great contribution to Manor Park during his time as part of the staff team. 

Miss Moorhouse, our Finance Officer, is moving into a new role within the Trust so will no longer be 

based in the school office after the Christmas holiday. We know that many of you have known Miss 

Moorhouse for many years, and she will be missed. We do hope that she will come back and visit us!  

A small number of children have been bringing in snacks and sweets from home which contains nuts. We 

do have children and staff with allergies in school so it is really important that your child brings in nut-

free food for their packed lunch and do not bring in other sweets or chocolates. The following items 

should not be brought into school:  

 

● Packs of nuts  

● Peanut butter sandwiches  

● Fruit and cereal bars that contain nuts  

● Chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts  

● Sesame seed rolls (children allergic to nuts may also have a severe reaction to sesame)  

● Cakes made with nuts 

https://forms.office.com/e/h9nEiz65GD


 

Please remember that the last day of term for pupils is Thursday 21st December and there will be 

seasonal celebration parties in the afternoon of that day.  

All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2024. 

We hope that you have a wonderful holiday once it comes! 

Kind regards,  

 

Ms Chapman 



Stars of Manor Park 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK! 

These children were especially chosen because they have shown our school value of Gratitude 

amazingly this week! 

Nursery Tommy 



Indigo Arlen 

Violet Omar 

Gold Aleema 

Copper Maisam 

Aqua Abdimalik 

Turquoise Haider 

Crimson Yaqub 

Cerise Ibrahim M 

Bronze Hamzah 

Ochre Ahmed 

Ruby Qaswa 

Topaz Anaya 

Teal Myles 

Emerald Fatimah 

A big well done to you all! 



All children are put into 'Houses' for collective awards for great work. 

Children earn points for their house and the winners are announced 

each week in assembly! 

 

House points collected this week! 

 

1st Edwards          800  

2nd Aston             710  



3rd Lightwood      690  

4th Berners-Lee    650 

 

Well done Edwards House!! 



e  - Safety Update of the Week - Tech Free School Holiday Ideas  

 



Thinking of a career in teaching?  



 



Lots more photos uploaded! Please follow us on 'X' 

 



 



 



 



 



 

Thank you so much to those of you who have given us a follow! 

 

Please head to @MPA_Primary 

 or click 

 https://twitter.com/MPA_Primary?t=0jffDwMic-nOEGXl2gPdIA&s=03  

to find daily updates about the amazing things your children are doing at school! 

https://twitter.com/MPA_Primary?t=0jffDwMic-nOEGXl2gPdIA&s=03


Attendance Procedures and Autumn and Winter Illness  

 

As we approach Autumn and the weather changes, illnesses such as colds and flu came become more  

common.  

We can often feel worse in the morning and if your child is feeling unwell but can come into school, 

please make sure that they do.  

Please call 0121 327 1023 or email enquiry@manorparkacademy.org to inform us if this is the case and 

we can monitor them  throughout the day; we will always contact you if your child is too unwell to 

continue at school.  

We find that this approach often reduces the amount of time lost to avoidable absence (and children 

usually feel much better as the day goes on!)  

 

Thank you for your support 

mailto:enquiry@manorparkacademy.org


Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Christmas Nativity by Reception and Year 1 Tuesday 19th December 2023 

Whole School Sing-along! Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th December 2023  

Christmas Dinner Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Christmas Parties Thursday 21st December 2023  

End of Term Thursday 21st December 2023 

Back to School Monday 8th January 2024 
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